

Ref: DAI/JBu

26 January 2023

Dear Parent/Carer

You may be aware from media coverage that the NEU (National Education Union) have declared strike action, which will take place on the following dates:

- Wednesday 1 February 2023
- Wednesday 1 March 2023
- Wednesday 15 March 2023
- Thursday 16 March 2023

The strike is happening because of a national dispute between the unions and the government over pay, and not because of any issues at our school.

It is the intention of all of the schools in the Links Multi Academy Trust that we will remain open to all students on all of the above dates.

Should there be any change to the above we will let you know.

Yours faithfully

David Allen

Executive Headteacher

